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June Calendar

The Fellowship will have a Zoom meeting                     
each Sunday in June. You will be receiving the 
information about how to log on to Zoom before 
the meetings.  Sign-in starts at 10:15. 

At 10:30 we will have a half hour moderated       
discussion, followed by our Sunday service at 
11:00.

We will also have Zoom brunch meetings      
every Wednesday morning at 11:00. 

     June 5: “Viewpoints from an Automotive 
Industry Insider: Safety, Sustainability, 
Culture, and the Future of Self-Driving”

Emil Sims
         

     June 12;  “The Amazing Strings of the Food 
Web”

Brian Burke
ANNUAL MEETING after the program.

    June 19:   “Redevelopment in St Petersburg “
Michael Davs

     June 26:  “The Contributions of Immigrants.”
   Harold D Sims, PhD

The Interlocutor for June is Adrien 
Vyner-Brooks 

   
      UUUF

        Ed Goldsborough died May 28th after a long  
illness. He was a good friend and we will 
miss him.

UUUF
   I keep my ideals, because in spite of everything      

I still believe that people are really good at 
heart. 

  Anne Frank

President’s Message

      It’s JUNE. The month of Pride, graduations, 
Summer’s opening salvos, and for UUUF the month 
of the ANNUAL MEETING. We need to vote on a 
bylaw amendment and elect board members, so please 
spend a few extra minutes on the 12th to take care of a 
little business. 

In years past, we had pizza following the 
meeting. This year you must supply your own 
celebratory pizza. Maybe next year in more 
comfortable times…?

Margaret Evans

                           UUUF

 At our Annual Meeting on June 12th we will 
vote on our budget for 2022-2023. Things are 
different this year - we have fewer financial 
obligations, but we are saving for when we can meet 
in our own building again. Instead of a pledge drive, I 
am asking that you continue with the pledges you 
made last year.

Frances Harper, Financial Secretary,
Treasurer

UUUF

  Birthdays and Anniversaries 

June   6   Susan Lackey-Wellman	
	 June   7   Jeff Harper	
	 June   8   Jim Deveney	
	 June 13      Marianne Foley	
	 June 20   Erin Parkinson	

UUUF

Margaret Evans is collecting for the Free 
Clinic. Items can be dropped off at her house, or she 
will pick them up from you. If you would rather, you 
can make out a check to the Fellowship and the 
money will be forwarded to the Clinic.


